
250th Committee Meeting Minutes 
August 26, 2015 

 
Present: P. Jenkins, S. Bugbee, L. Gund, P. Stetson, C. Kustra, A. Gasowski and F. 
Reinhold 
 
With a target date of September 12th to have the banners up, the Committee met to 
review the proof and finalize graphic details, determine size, and choose ink color. 
The Committee decided on 72” x 30”, green ink on white vinyl, and to enlarge the 
type to fit a 4” border all around. Twelve banners will be ordered. Exact location of 
banners is TBD. 
 
Scott will discuss with the AMI and circulate an updated proof with the approved 
changes. The Committee agreed to quickly respond to the revised proof so that Scott 
could authorize printing. 
 
The mugs are in and look great. Scott brought 6 to the meeting and all 6 were sold 
before the meeting adjourned! The mugs will be available at the fair.  Selling price is 
$10 a piece. 
 
Frank reported that he has 2 corporate floats interest in the parade. A brief 
discussion about the parade concluded with the decision to form a parade 
committee to work on further details. The suggested committee: Frank Reinhold, 
Laura Gund, Brian Seeley, and Gary Kustra. 
 
A Lee Farm to Table banquet was briefly discussed for the summer of 2016. Frank 
will check with possible venues and Laura will talk with the Ag Commission.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3 pm. The next meeting is Tuesday, September 1st at 
10 am at the Public Safety Complex. 
 
 


